
Village Maintenance Report 

    To: Mayor David Miller 
  
 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 
  

 From: Brian Gauger 
  

 Date:  July 1, 2024        
 

 Re:  June 2024 Maintenance Report 

 

 

1.General Village Maintenance:    All of the stops, yellow, and parking lines have been painted 

throughout the village.  The new street sweeper was delivered and all DPW staff have been 

trained in the operations.  The Wensley entrance water manifold was leaking, found a fitting had 

a crack, got a new fitting and replaced.  The signposts at all the entrances have been repainted. 

 

2.Street Lighting:  A new light pole was installed at the Joyce Cohn Pathway.  The old light and 

pole were removed.  The order of 6 new light poles were delivered for inventory.   

 

 

 


